
THE EDUCATION UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG 

Student Affairs Office 

SAO-Faculty-based Orientation Reception for SYE Students 2024 

Attendance Record 

 

 

1. All new Senior Year Entrant students of full-time undergraduate programmes are invited to return 

to the Tai Po Campus to participate in the Orientation Reception on either 1, 2 or 5 Aug 2024.  

 

2. Attendance of “SAO-Faculty-based Orientation Reception for SYE Students” will be recorded in 

the “Experiential Learning and Achievements Transcript (ELAT)”. 

 

3. New students who are absent or leave early are not eligible to receive the ELAT hours.  

 

https://www.eduhk.hk/sao/info/campus_life/elat/

